Fifteenth Finance Commission

PUBLIC NOTICE

1. The Fifteenth Finance Commission invites suggestions on issues related to
the additional terms of reference, issued vide Notification No. $.0. 2691 (E) dated
29% July 2019, of Ministry of Finance and published in Gazette of India, from the
members of the general public, institutions and organizations.

2. The relevant paragraph of the additional ToR is extracted below :-

" “9A, The Commission shall also examine whether a separate
mechanism for funding of defence and internal security ought
to be set up, and if so, how such a mechanism could be
operationalised.”;”

3. The Notice as well as relevant material on the previous Finance Commission is
available on the website of the Finance Commission http://fincomindia.nic.in.

4, The Finance Commission would encourage suggestions/views from ali
interested organisations and individuals which may be sent by 10t October, 2019
in any of the following manner:

(i) By post, addressed to the Secretary, Fifteenth Finance Commission,
9th Floor, Jawahar Vyapar Bhawan, Tolstoy Marg, New Delhi-110001.

(ii)  Through e-mail to: secy-xvfc@gov.in.

(iii) Through website http://fincomindia.nic.in by clicking on hypertink ‘call
for suggestions’.
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(Pankaj Gera)
Assistant Director (Admn)

Dated : 12* September, 2019



